
Danby Conservat ion Advisory  Counci l
Minutes  of  Regular  Meet ing

May 27 ,  2013

Present:
Joel Gagnon
Dan Klein
Mary Woodsen

Absent:
Jake Brenner

Others Present:
Public Ronda Roaring

Deputron Hollow Property
 There was some uncertainty about the boundaries of the Town-owned parcel in Deputron Hollow 
when some members of the CAC and other town residents visited the site several weeks ago. There is  
also uncertainty concerning whether there is one parcel or two, and whether some of it was conveyed 
to Palmer. Joel will ask the Town attorney for clarity, and will also call Millers to find out how much 
they would charge to mark the boundaries of the property.
 Mary reminded us that we need to schedule an early-June visit to the site.

Conservation Easement Template
 The remainder of the meeting was taken up with going over the sample easement and making 
tweaks. Mary is keeping track of the suggested changes.

____________________________________
Submitted by Dan Klein
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